
Off Highway Vehicle 

Education Days 

 
Nov. 12th & 19th (Saturdays) 

9:30am till 3:00pm 

Red Rock Ranger Station 
(One mile south of the VOC on hwy 179) 

 
 Stop by to learn about 

 OHV safety & the upcoming changes 
addressing motorized use on the 

Coconino National Forest 
In cooperation with  

AZ Game & Fish representatives 

OHV Ambassador representatives 


